
 
 

                      

WHAT MIGHT HAVE BEEN 

Dave Otway provides a brief insight into a project which could have made LNBP even 
bigger than what it is today. 
 
 

“IN 1987 A PROPOSAL WAS PUT FORWARD TO INVESTIGATE THE FEASIBILITY OF 

THE CHARITY CREATING A WATERWAYS CENTRE WHICH WOULD IN EFFECT BE A 

SMALL MARINA BASE FOR OUR BOATS AND PROVIDING FULL FACILITIES INCLUDING 

CLUB HOUSE AND ACCOMODATION FOR PERSONNEL LOOKING AFTER THE BOATS 

AND SITE.  

“THERE WERE TO BE VARIOUS WATERBASED FACILITIES AVAILABLE AS WELL AS 

SOME EDUCATIONAL ACTIVITIES, THE BULK OF OUR USERS AT THAT TIME COMING 

FROM SCHOOLS. VARIOUS SITES AND FUNDING WERE INVESTIGATED AND A 

BOOKLET “OPENING FRESH HORIZONS” WAS PRODUCED TO CIRCULATE FOR 

SUPPORT AND FUNDING.  

 

 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 

 

 

“ONE SITE INVESTIGATED WAS AN INFILL SITE AT ODMOR, NORTHANTS. IN 

1989 ANOTHER POTENTIAL SITE WAS FOUND AT YARDLEY GOBION, 

NORTHANTS AND WHICH WAS A DESERTED FARM WITH ACREAGE 

DIRECTLY ADJOINING THE GRAND UNION CANAL. 

“A MAJOR GRANT GIVING TRUST WAS FOUND WHO WERE PREPARED TO 

BACK THE SCHEME AND WE HAD FULL BACKING FROM BRITISH 

WATERWAYS FOR THE MARINA DEVELOPMENT BY THE CANAL.  

“HOWEVER DESPITE NEGOTIATIONS REACHING AN ADVANCED STAGE WITH 

THE VENDORS THE PROMISED FINANCIAL BACKING FELL THROUGH AND 

THE DEVELOPMENT OF THE PROPOSAL BECAME A BRIDGE TOO FAR FOR 

THE COMMITTEE AT THAT TIME. 

A GRAND IDEA THAT DIDN’T QUITE WORK OUT. 

 


